April 4, 2020
1 The meeting was conducted using Zoom, a new video conferencing service.

2 Aninquiry was launched to determine the impact of Colorado HB20-1051 regarding the Honors Burial
program.

3 The following programs were suspended during the COVID-19 crisis: Lakewood Veterans Memorial,
Memorial Day Poppies, Honors Burial, School Speakers, Headstone Cleaning, Veterans Court, Spouse
BBQ, Wings Over the Rockies Bench contribution, Agent Orange Town Hall meeting, Green Mountain
High School flagpole

4 We are awaiting guidelines for biennial chapter elections from the national office.
5 Approved a donation of $1,000 to Inner City Health.

6 Approved financial support for Linda Olson.

7 Directors will call all members to check on their welfare.

8 The VVA national leadership conference in Dayton Ohio, this year, has been canceled.



